

Quentin Henry

Area Director

Dareather Greer

Area Administrator

Young Life Committee Honorable Benjamin Logan - Chair Bruce Osterink - TDS Chair Jessie Jones Joe Jones

> Jamison Kuiper Linda Miller-Heys Mark Stacy

> > Al Vander Hart

August 2, 2010

Coffman Enterprises, Inc. 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Phoenix, AZ 85022

Dear Coffman Enterprises

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$90.00 to Grand Rapids Urban Young Life 19th Annual Golf Fundraiser on May 24, 2010.

As you know, Grand Rapids Urban Young Life does outreach ministry in the Grand Rapids Public Schools. Our leaders go wherever kids are and use whatever means are available to build relationships with kids and show them unconditional love. This is the essence of the incarnational ministry of Young Life. With everything that is going on in our urban communities, our ministry is needed more than ever.

With the generous support of people like you, your donation will help us to impact more kids for Christ. The financial commitment you always give shows your passion for young people and the heart of Christ.

As we embark on God's work, please continue to keep us in your prayers, asking God to touch the heart and souls of the young people we serve.

Thank you for your continued support of Urban Young Life and the difference you make in the lives of kids in our urban community.

Sincerely

Quentin Henry, Area Director

Grand Rapids Urban Young Life

Quentin Henry